
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   LETTER OF INVITATION FOR REQUEST OF PROPOSAL FOR 

“INTERNAL AUDIT SERVICES” OF PAKISTAN LNG LIMITED 

 

Pakistan LNG Limited (PLL) invites  proposal for “Internal Audit services” from 

reputable Firms.  

Request for Proposal (RFP) documents may be obtained from the office of Pakistan 

LNG Limited (PLL) in person or through email request at info@paklng.com from the 

time of publication of this advertisement on PPRA’s website to February 08, 2019.  A 

non-refundable fee of Pak Rupee 2,000/- (PKR Two Thousand Only) in the form of 

a pay order or a bank draft in favor of Pakistan LNG Limited must be submitted at 

the time of collection of the proposal documents, if obtained in person from the office 

of PLL, or  at the time of submission of the proposal documents, if the  documents 

are obtained through e-mail request. 

The proposal, prepared in accordance with the instructions in the proposal document, 

must reach the office of PLL at the address given below on or before 03:00 PM PST 

on February 11, 2019. The proposals will be opened on the same day at 03:30 PM 

PST 

Pakistan LNG Limited reserves the right at its sole discretion to accept or reject any 

or all proposals and without any liability whatsoever. 

 

Pakistan LNG Limited 

9th Floor, Petroleum House, G-5/2, Islamabad, Pakistan 

Email: info@paklng.com   Tel:+92 51 8744183-84 
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